
 

 

 

Midland ISD 2025 Football Season Ticket Information 
  

 

Beginning the week of April 28th 

●​ Midland ISD Athletics will send emails and publish communications asking the current football season 

ticket holders to look out for an email from Hometown Ticketing. This email is very important, as it will 

explain the “Renewal Period & Process.”  

■​ If you made changes to your season tickets after the start of the 2024 football season, you 

must contact the athletic office at 432-240-1570 or misd.athletics@midlandisd.net by Friday, 

May 2nd to verify your changes. 

 

Friday, May 9th 

●​ Hometown Ticketing will send emails to the current football season ticket holders listing their current seat 

information, unique renewal code and instructions to renew.  

 

May 12th - May 23rd  “Renewal Period” 

Current football season ticket holders should have received an email from Hometown Ticketing with their 

“renewal code”. 

●​ Ticket holders need to follow the instructions on the email to renew and pay for the renewal of their 

same tickets. 

 

June 2nd  - June 5th “Trade Days” 

●​ Current football season ticket holders have an opportunity to trade or purchase additional tickets. 

●​ This will only be done this week (Monday-Thursday from 8:00am-5:00pm) at Central Office, located at 

615 W. Missouri Avenue on the 2nd floor in office number 220. 

●​ First come, first serve on availability. 

●​ No cash or checks accepted, credit/debit cards only. 

 

June 16th - August 22nd  “Football Season Ticket Sales open to the public” 

All available seats will now be visible at: www.midlandisd.net/departments/athletics/tickets for purchase! 
 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Midland ISD Athletics at 432-240-1570 or by email at 
misd.athletics@midlandisd.net 
 
Once purchased, tickets will be sent via email from the “Midland ISD Box Office.” 
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